
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] Request to reject the 4101 Rutherford Rd Development
Date: October-13-21 11:13:06 AM

From: Linna Liu  
Sent: Wednesday, October 13, 2021 9:27 AM
To: Rosanna DeFrancesca <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>; Maurizio Bevilacqua
<Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Mario Ferri <Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Gino Rosati
<Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; Linda Jackson <Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>; Marilyn Iafrate
<Marilyn.Iafrate@vaughan.ca>; Tony Carella <Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>; Sandra Yeung Racco
<Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>; Alan Shefman <Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>; Clerks@vaughan.ca;
info@westondownsra.ca
Subject: [External] Request to reject the 4101 Rutherford Rd Development

Everyone Whom It May Concern,

I'm a resident of Weston Downs Community. I'm writing, on behalf of myself, my family,  to ask you

to help us, and reject the 4101  Rutherford Development  proposal. In case it might be approved,
it will deeply affect our already busy local traffic, our kid's school, and peaceful life deeply! It will
reduce the market price of our home significantly! 

Please reject this plan and get an union community.

Sincerely yours!

Linna Liu
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